Doreen Cleary
264 Wheeler Rd.
Mashpee.  MA

July 3, 2018
To The Respiratory Care Board,
	In response to the proposed revision to its regulations at 261 CMR 5.00, I strongly disagree with increasing the number of CEUs needed to renew our Respiratory license from 15 to 30.  Finding shift coverage for seminars is very difficult and receiving no reimbursement from our institution is a financial burden. Limiting on-line education creates a hardship.  Please reconsider the increase.
Thank you, 
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